Come and see what is happening at Scaleby Village Hall
Scaleby Village Hall Committee is aware that the condition of the Village Hall has deteriorated and requires some significant maintenance work.  At the same time, we feel that this gives us an opportunity to make some improvements to the structure and facilities of the Village Hall and provide the present and future community with a useful and sustainable asset.
Following feedback from our users, we have developed some plans for the Village Hall that we would like to share with you.
Please come along to see the plans on display and take the opportunity to discuss them with members of the Village Hall Committee, who will be available to answer any questions you might have.
The plans will be on display on the following dates:
Saturday 6th April from 10.00am to 1.00pm
Friday 12th April from 4.00pm to 7.00pm
We look forward to seeing as many people as possible from Scaleby Parsh.
Please come along!
